






St. Pius X Youth Ministry 

Attention all high school youth  9th-12th grades!!!!!: 
You are all invited to youth group every Sunday.  

Come grow in friendship with others and with Christ. 
Where: St. Therese youth room Time: 6:30 p.m. - 8:00 p.m. 

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION 
Religious Education Office Hours: 
Monday & Thursday 5:00pm-7:00pm 

Saturday 9:00am – 12:00pm  
RE Office number 303.364.1822  

The office is located at the school room #5 
 

(we have limited office hours so please leave a voicemail with name and number and we will call you back) 



SOCIAL MINISTRIES  

 

 

Needs HOST FAMILIES 
Our Totus Tuus instructors (two men) will come 
from Catholic colleges outside of Colorado.  They 
will need a place to stay for 6-7 nights from July 
15th to July 23rd (& possibly 23rd).   The Program 
keeps costs down by having the instructors stay in 
the homes of parishioners during their week at each 
parish.  We need one family who is willing to host 
two of the instructors during their stay at St. Pius 
which includes providing room and board for that 
one week.  If you can help, please contact Connor at 
the Parish Office. 
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July 17 - 22 
Parents as you  try to finalize your  
kids summer schedule make sure to 
save the date for Totus Tuus Kids 

Summer Catholic Camp.  
Totus Tuus is coming July 17 - 22.  

 

The Elementary camp will be held during  
daytime 9:30 am - 2:30 pm  

 

The Middle school camp will be held dur-
ing evening 7:30  pm – 9:30 pm. 

 

Fee $40 per child and $60 per family  
(the fee is only for elementary kids) 

CATHOLIC CHARITIES 
 

VOLUNTEER MOVERS   
Catholic Charities is in great need of individuals with 
access to a truck who have a couple of hours a week or 
month (flexible with your schedule) to help us move 
large donations (such as furniture) to the homes of those 
in need. This is an urgent request! Please consider help-
ing volunteer. Call Mark 720-799-9297 if you can help.  
 

APARTMENTS NEEDED 
Own or know someone with an apartment building or 
land that can be developed into apartments in Colora-
do?  Archdiocesan Housing - the affordable housing divi-
sion of Catholic Charities – is one of the largest owners 
and managers of affordable housing across the entire 
state.  If you can help others encounter Christ through 
housing, please contact Justin Raddatz at jrad-
datz@archhousing.com.  
 

PRAYER IN THE SQUARE | 
 First Saturday Holy Rosaries 

Don’t lose heart. I will never forsake you. My Immacu-
late Heart will be your refuge and the way that will lead 
you to God.– Our Lady of Fatima  The 100 Year Anni-
versary of the Apparitions of Our Lady to the children of 
Fatima will be on May 13th, 2017.  Get ready for the 
coming celebration by joining a prayer community near-
est you for fellowship and to participate in the First Sat-
urday Holy Rosaries. Offer a public witness of prayer for 
God’s love, mercy and peace in our hearts and in our 
world for the end to the persecution of Christians and the 
sanctity of all human life. For more information, and to 
find the public prayer community nearest you visit: pray-
erinthesquare.com. 
 

PROJECT RACHEL 
If you are suffering from the wound of abortion and need 
care and support, Project Rachel is here for you.   We are 
a ministry of Catholic Charities and, through the generos-
ity of the Archdiocese of Denver, are able to offer up to 
12 free sessions of individual counseling by specially 
trained therapists.   If you leave a message on our confi-
dential line (720-377-1351), someone will contact you 
quickly. 
 

LIVE-IN HOUSEMOTHERS –  
MARY’S MATERNITY OF MOTHERHOOD 

Mary’s Maternity of Motherhood Homes seek live in 
housemothers with a calling for Pro-Life ministry. Over-
see daily activities & provide spiritual witness for the 
pregnant mothers. Call Lynn at 303-477-2820.  


